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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H. Street, N. W.
Washington, L.C. 20555

Attn: H. R. Denton

The November 5, 1979, N.C.R. decision to freeze permits a?d
licenses on nuclear power plants is completely ridiculous.

Any form of energy is dangerous.

Many lives are lost each

day in the o0il business. In a democracy, the majority rules
and it's about time we begin to listen to the majority rather

than a few radicals.

Please use some common sense and let's ger

power plants that we need.

Duom Sl yman—

Tom Sillyman

Rt. 11 Box 1507

Lake Charles, Louisiana 7 0601
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